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DATES 
October 

Friday 23rd non uniform day 

  break up for half term holiday 

 

November 

Monday 2nd return to school 

Tuesday 3rd school photos 

 

December 

Tuesday 8th flu vaccine for whole school 

Friday 18th break up for Christmas holiday 

 

January 2021 

Monday 4th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Tuesday 5th return to school 

 

February 

Friday 12th break up for half term holiday 

Monday 22nd return to school 

 

April 

Thursday 1st break up for Easter holiday 

Monday 19th return to school 

 

May 

Monday 3rd bank holiday 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day, school closed 

  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Survey 
As part of your child’s education and learning, 

we aim to promote personal development and 

well-being through a comprehensive taught 

programme of Relationships, Health and Sex 

Education (RHSE). This is now statutory and 

parents can no longer withdraw their child from 

lessons. We are currently in the process of 

writing our policy and as a school we are 

required to consult with children, staff, 

parents and governors to ensure there is a 

general consensus on our approach and the 

curriculum content. We want to provide the 

opportunity for parents to feed in their views 

on our proposed RHSE policy, we will then 

carefully consider the views of the parent 

body, as well as the needs of the pupils, before 

finalising the curriculum.     

We had planned a face to face meeting in 

March which had to be cancelled due to 

Coronavirus, so we are now seeking parental 

views through an online questionnaire. The 

draft policy is also available for you to view on 

the school website.   Please complete the 

online survey by Monday 9th November. 

  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/G3XVCKP 

 

 

 

School Parenting Support Group 

Several parents have approached the school to 

see if there are any parenting groups in the 

area.  Unfortunately there are currently no 

groups running in the local area but as a school 

we are proposing to run a group if there is 

enough interest.   

Please email the school office if you are 

interested or would like more information. 

office@trinityfirst.somerset.sch.uk 
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COVID-19 Reminder 

If your child, or a member of your household 

receives a positive Covid-19 test result please 

inform the school as soon as possible. 

Should you receive a positive result from a 

Covid-19 test whilst the school is closed, please 

call the dedicated School Out of Hours  

Covid-19 mobile, which is 07876 199618. 

This should only be used for a positive test 

result and out of the normal school hours which 

are, 8.30am - 4.00pm Monday to Friday and in 

the School Holidays.  During school holidays the 

mobile will still be checked on a daily basis. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Spot the Badgers in Frome throughout 

half term!   

If you're looking for a fun, family activity 

during half term then why not pick up a 

worksheet for Frome's first ever Badger 

Spot! Throughout the week, the Badgers of 

Broadway will be hiding in shop windows 

around the town centre to raise awareness 

of the fight to protect Frome's last 

undeveloped green space, a valuable wild 

space, full of rich habitat tucked behind 

Broadway and Oakfield Road. Pick up a 

worksheet on Saturday 24th or Wednesday 

28th October from the campaign stall 

outside the Westway shopping area, or 

anytime from the Frome Town Hall and the 

Discover Frome information Centre. 

Alternatively, you download the worksheet 

from the website:  

www.broadwaycommunitygardens.com 

#badgersabouttown 

#broadwaycommunitygardens 
 

 

 

 

School Photograph Reminder 

These will be taking place on the morning of 

Tuesday 3rd November. 

 

 

 

 

 

Virtual Parent Evenings 

After half term we will be holding parent 

evenings via a virtual portal. Instructions and 

further information will be sent home during the 

first week back after half term to let you know 

how to set up the portal and book your 

appointment. 

 

 

 

Poppy Appeal 

The Poppy Appeal box will be going round each 

class after half-term.  Your child will be able to 

purchase an item from the poppy box on the 

following days if they wish too: 

 

Monday 2nd November: Bramble & Holly 

Tuesday 3rd November: Gorse & Pine 

Wednesday 4th November: Maple & Oak 

Thursday 5th November: Jasmine & Poppy 

Friday 6th November: Rainbow & Sunshine 

 

The suggested donation is £1. 
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